Debra Thomeson

From: Sue Flint <sueflint72@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 7:58 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: New hospital support

Assembly Members,

I urge you to support our new hospital by reversing the June 13, 2023 decision of the Planning Commission.
Please approve Ordinance #2023-11 in its third reading, again to support our new hospital.

Thank you for your service.

Rocky and Susan Flint



